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BY EMAIL 

May 1, 2025 

To: Participants in the Spending Pattern Analysis Consultation 

Re: Spending Pattern Analysis Timeline Revision Request (EB-2025-0108) 
 

Thank you for attending the stakeholder meeting on April 25th. During the meeting 
several parties, including the Electricity Distributor’s Association (EDA), requested 
additional time at various stages of this consultation. We appreciate the active 
participation, and the rationale provided in support of the proposed adjustments. 

Based on a letter from the EDA we are making the following timeline revisions for all 
parties:  

• Survey Data Collection: Extended to May 23, 2025.  
• Additional Written Comments: Extended to May 30, 2025.  
• Comments on the draft report: Extended to August 8, 2025 

Thank you again for your engagement. Should you have any questions or require 
further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Yours truly, 

Kevin Mancherjee 
Director, Operations Decision Support 
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